From: Greene, Jay (they/them) < <u>Jay.Greene@vermont.gov</u>>

Sent: Wednesday, September 6, 2023 10:34 AM

To: Gleason, Kimberly G < Kimberly.G.Gleason@vermont.gov>; Samuelson, Jennifer

<Jennifer.Samuelson@vermont.gov>

Cc: Davis, Xusana < < <u>Xusana.Davis@vermont.gov</u>>

Subject: Office of Racial Equity written comments on SBE Rule 2200 August 18, 2023 meeting

Good morning, Chair Samuelson, and Ms. Gleason,

My name is Jay Greene (they/them). I'm the Policy and Research Analyst for the Office of Racial Equity. I made public comments on behalf of our Office regarding our concerns with procedural equity and language access in the School Board of Education's Rule 2200 rulemaking process at the special meeting on August 18, 2023. I have attached the written version of my comments to this email. The written version includes links to resources that may assist the State Board of Education in improving language access. Please contact me at this email address if you are interested in a further conversation about language access and the 2023 Office of Racial Equity Language Access Report.

Sincerely,

Jay

Mx. Jay Greene, MPH
Personal pronouns-they/them (more info on pronouns)
Racial Equity Policy and Research Analyst
State of Vermont Office of Racial Equity
109 State St. Pavilion
Montpelier, VT 05609

Phone: (802) 461-6335